NOTICE FROM MILLAR WESTERN FOREST PRODUCTS LTD.

Application for Certificate of Variance

Millar Western is applying for a
Certificate of Variance that would allow
us to continue to operate the existing
wood-waste incinerator at our Fox Creek
sawmill until July 1, 2016, or 18 months
beyond the current deadline. We have
studied many alternatives for obtaining
value from the wood residuals now
disposed of through incineration: the
extension will be used to implement the
option that best meets all environmental

and economic objectives.

We welcome your input

For more information, visit our website: www.millarwestern.com. If you have questions or comments
about this application, please contact:

Jeff Shipton, Environmental Superintendent Tom Thompson, Fox Creek Operations Manager
Email: jshipton@millarwestern.com Email: tthompson@millarwestern.com
Phone: (780) 778-2036, ext. 4270 Phone: (780) 622-4296, ext. 113

Any person directly affected by this application may submit a written statement of concern to:

Alberta Environment and Sustainable Resource Development

Regulatory Approvals Centre

Main Floor, 9820-106 St., Edmonton, AB T5K 2J6

Fax: (780) 422-0154; E-mail: aenv.northernepea.gov.ab.ca

Note: Any statements filed regarding this application are public records,
which are accessible by the public.
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